
 
T-2-4 is an initiative of Spokane Public Schools that all Spokane students 
will exit the doors at twelfth grade graduation academically prepared 
for college, a career, and to be productive and contributing members of 
our society. It is never to early for parents and schools to begin the 
discussion of college and goal setting with our children. What are your 
child's goals, dreams, and/or plans for the future? How can you help 
them plan? Together, we can support our children down the path to 
their personal and academic success. We are currently taking to steps 
to strengthen our college-going culture at the elementary, middle, and 
high school level. 


